
                             Claim #  4242905 
On Friday September 7th 2012 Alan Onchulenko and Peter Gehrels Left Thunder Bay 
and Traveled 48 km East to East Loon Road to the access road of 4km to Anderson Lake. 
We arrived on the Claim and started work for 830 am. The goal was to identify as many 
of the 50 old pits as we could and mark and clear trails into the ones that were further 
from the road. We were able to identify most of the pits that the Bjorkmans’ had mapped 
out in 2005. We flagged  them and brushed lots of them out with the chain saw and made 
three short trails to access the ones that were further off the main road. I have made and 
attached a map of the work area. In total we worked for 9 hours before returning to 
Thunder Bay. 
 
 On 26/05/13 Alan Onchulenko and I (Peter Gehrels) left Thunder Bay and traveled 48 
km to the East Loon Road where traveled 4 km by quad to Anderson Lake. We started 
work at 745 am and the goal for the day was to identify and sample two other Pegmatite 
MO bearing areas to the East of the Main showing . We spent 8 hours and were able to 
find both zones with a number of old pits on each. Included is a map of the areas we 
visited and sampled. 


